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Friday 3rd November 2017

Dear Y& Parents / Carers,

| am writing to inform you of an upcoming event in school. On Monday 13th November, The Young
Shakespeare Company will be coming into school to perform Shakespeare's MacBeth for our Year 5 and

& children. This performance has been adapted to be appropriate for primary school children.

This will be our class story later in the term, so it would be a great opportunity for the children to see
how a known story is adapted and developed for performance on the stage. We also plan to follow vp
this visit with activities and lessons at school.

The cost of the performance is £4. This can be paid via Parent Poy.

Please do not hesitate to contact a member of the Year 5 and & team if you require further information
or have any questions about the performance.

Kind Regards,
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